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Sisters of St. Francis   
SACRED HEART COMMUNITY (SHC) 
NEWS BRIEF 
April 6, 2023  
 
Offices Closed on Good Friday, April 7, 2023 
 
Happy Easter, April 9, 2023 
See attached greetings. 

 
 

 
MAY SHE REST IN PEACE:  

Sister Ludgera Agnes Elisabeth Nottbeck, who died April 2, 2023.  She was born 
on September 5, 1946 and professed on September 8, 1970.  Sister Ludrega 
Agnes was a member of Christ the King, Lüdinghausen, Germany. 
 
 
CELEBRATION OF SR. JOAN LINENBRINK’S 90TH BIRTHDAY! 
Sr. Joan Linenbrink’s family is hosting a celebration of her 90th birthday at the 
Holy Rosary Church lyceum in Alliance, NE, on April 29th, 1:00-3:00 pm.  No 
need to RSVP, just stop by if you would like. The invitation is attached.  
 
Also, the sisters will toast her at the June 1st supper before starting Community 
meetings that night. A mailing will be going out on Monday with details. 
 
 
EARTH DAY LAUDATI SI: 
We have been given a grave warning about the seriousness and urgency of the 
climate crisis. It affects our weather, our future, our immigrants, our nature, 
and the article link below states how it affects women and children vastly more 
than others.   
 
https://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/2023/mar/26/climate-
change-crisis-women-feminism-pakistan-floods?blm_aid=1019450369 
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You are invited to an Earth Day Laudato Si conference at St. Ignatius of Loyola 
Catholic Church, 2305 N Gaylord St., Denver, CO, on Friday, April 21, 2023, 6:00-
7:30 pm in English or at  Our Lady Mother of the Church, 6690 E. 70th Ave. 
Commerce City, CO, on Saturday, April 22, 2023, 9:00 am-4:00 pm  in  Spanish.  
See attached fliers. From your Earthcare Sisters of St. Francis  
 
NEWSLETTER: (attached) 
• Regis Neighborhood News, April 2023 
 
 
 

 


